
Wexford Family Liaison Council Mee�ng Notes – September 19, 2023 
 
We held our monthly Wexford Family Liaison Council mee�ng yesterday, Tuesday, September 
19. Our invited guest was Wayne Connelly. 
 
Sprinkler Project Update 
Work on the 2nd floor should be completed at the end of this week. Work on the 3rd floor will 
commence during the week of September 25th. The goal is to have the sprinkler project work 
completed by the end of November 2023. The Wexford is planning on pain�ng the en�re 
building next year. 
 
Regards, 
 
Linda Strome and Barbara Retz 
Co-Chairs, Wexford Family Liaison Council  
e-mail:  lstrome@rogers.com and blk350z1@gmail.com 
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